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MEDIA RELEASE
Tuesday, 4 December 2018
Marion looks to save markets
Marion Council is exploring ways to save the popular Marion Markets – but at a new site.

Thousands of people from throughout the region attended the final day of the markets on Sunday, 2 December. 

The markets have been an initiative of the Marion Sports and Community Club and have been run by a team of dedicated volunteers at the Sturt Rd oval each month.

 

The club, in consultation with the volunteers, has decided to discontinue the markets due to the increasing demand for the oval for sport on Sundays. 

Mayor Kris Hanna said Marion Markets has been a wonderful community tradition for about 20 years.

“We were surprised when the Marion Sports and Community Club and volunteers decided to end the markets,” Mayor Hanna said.

“I attended the last day of the markets. Many customers expressed disappointment that the markets were closing.

“Everyone hopes the markets can continue in some form and I’ve asked Council staff to explore alternative venues.”

Mayor Hanna said finding a new venue may take some months, and teams of volunteers would also be needed to run the venture.

“This could be an opportunity for volunteers from service clubs or sport and church groups to re-create a popular community event,” Mayor Hanna said.

To register an interest – either as a prospective vendor or a volunteer – please leave your contact details at the following website:  www.makingmarion.com.au/marion-markets   

Contact: Craig Clarke, Unit Manager Communications, City of Marion, 0434 600 637 
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